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Greetings, Kia Ora, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Taloha ni, Ni sa bula, Kamonaso, Kia 
Orana, Ni Hao, Namestay, Ram-Ram, Salām, Sanibona, Olla. Nau Mai Haere Mai Ki 

Te Kura O Marawaewae. Ngā Mihi O Te Tau Hou Ki A Koutou  
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY HUI 

 
We are sorry that we have had to CANCEL the Community 

Hui. There is lots going on and the Weather just has not been 
on our side. 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Kia ora Whanau; Parents and Caregivers 

There will be a legal NZEI (New Zealand Education Institute) meeting for all teachers at 2.00 p.m. on Wednesday 
afternoon 21 March 2018 at Mount Maunganui Intermediate 

We respectfully request that parents pick up their children at 12.30 p.m. for the afternoon. If this is impossible, we 
have some Teacher Assistants who will be able to supervise students until 2.45 p.m. 

Nga mihi na 
Whaea Anne 

 

 

Exciting adventures lie ahead for Abbi 
Hurn as she leaves us at the end of this 

term to travel to England with her partner 
Max. Abbi has been with us for the last 
51/2 years and students have greatly 

benefitted from her valuable input and 
caring, empathetic and kind nature. As a 
passionate and talented teacher we have 
enjoyed immensely having Abbi working 
with us in our school and have especially 
appreciated her gruelling work over the 
last year plus as our Health and Safety 

Officer leading us through immense 
changes to the Health and Safety Act. We 
will farewell Abbi at our final celebration 

Assembly on Friday 13th April. 
 

 

SPORTS NOTICE! 
We had a very successful 

swimming sports day with lots 
of fun and participation from 

everyone. 
• WESTCLUSTER 

SWIMMING SPORTS 
Is to be held on Friday the 
16th March at the Greerton 
Pools for our year 5/6’s 
that qualified 
• TOP SCHOOLS: 
Is to be held this Thursday 
at Gate Pa school from 4-
7.30pm.  

 
  

 

CONGRATS TO THE RANGINUI 
TEACHERS WHO TOOK OUT THE 

TEACHER RELAY!!! 

 



WHAEA ANNE”S PATS ON THE BACK     
What’s happening? 
Important Dates: 

 
• Greerton Marist Rugby 

Registration 
• Thursday 15th March 

TOP SCHOOLS @ Gate 
Pa school 

 
Easter break Friday 30 March, 
Monday 2 and Tuesday 3 April 

(5 days including the  weekend)  
 

• Friday 13 April Last day 
of Term 1. We start 
Term 2 on Monday 30 
April 

 
School Dates: 

Term 1 
30/01/2018- 13/04/2018 

Term 2 
30/04/2018-06/07/2018 

Term 3 
23/07/2018-28/09/2018 

Term 4 
15/10/2018-13/12/2018 

         
CHECK OUT OUR 

WEBSITE… 
www.greerton.school.nz 
and our FACEBOOK PAGE 

for up to date news!! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

LOST PROPERTY 
The lost property will be out for the 

next few Fridays weather permitting, 
after this the unclaimed clothing will 
be given to an op shop, thrown away 
or used as spare clothing.  We will do 

our best to get it out every Friday 
(weather permitting) in the afternoon. 
 

 

 

 

 

Now that Nga Whetu and Ika Roa syndicates 
are in full swing of Play Based learning we are 

asking if any families have unwanted, toys that 
they want to donate to the School. The children 

would really appreciate it. Things like dolls, 
trains, cars, puzzles, dress ups etc........ 

Please bring them into the Office and we will 
pass them on. 

Wordsmiths supreme! 

Legacy Room 15 is on fire 

Peter and Lisiate, Tumeke Writing 

 

REMEMBER TO 
GIVE YOUR EMAIL 
ADDRESS TO THE 

OFFICE AS WE 
SEND OUT LOTS 
OF NOTICES VIA 

EMAIL!!! 

Ko te mutunga oranga, 
he timatatanga kaha! 
Winning starts with 

beginning!
 

CHECK OUT OUR NEW FIRE WARDEN! 
We had a Fire Drill today, and Mr G was all 

ready to oversee it in his gear!! 

http://www.greerton.school.nz/

